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Dear Family and friends,


We are happy to say that we (Lois, Shadrack and 
Fitz) are safely back in Kenya after three months in 
the US. It was a whirlwind trip and 6000 miles on 
the road! We were very blessed by the way we 
were showered with love, gifts, and giving to the 
ministry.  For the many of you who housed and 
fed us, we share our great appreciation and for all 
the fun and fellowship.  Special thanks to our president, David Doolittle, my brother, his wife 
Marilee and son Stephen, who put up with the three of us most of the time! 




The ministry continues to expand and we request you to pray for us to have wisdom to know 
how to move forward and plan to do God’s will. Rev. Fitz will be assisting me with 
communications and records, etc.  It has become impossible for one person to do it alone 
because of the growth of the ministry. Praise the Lord! He will be assisted with his school 
responsibilities by the vice principal who did a wonderful job of running the schools while we 
were away.


We were blessed with a large donation which is 
about two-thirds of what we need to build a large 
church and headquarters on land we already own 
at Kisii.  We need to raise another $7000 to 
complete this project. Anyone wishing to donate to 
this project can send their gift to KEM at the usual 
address and designate it to the Kisii project.  Any 
help will be greatly appreciated.  Kisii has been 
operating for several years without a headquarters, 
or adequate place for the Bible classes. This would 
be a very great blessing to the Bible College there, 
and very exciting to the ministry. 




We are also starting a feeding program at our IT schools for poor students who don’t have 
money for lunch and go all day without eating.  This really breaks our hearts as they go sit by 
the fence while the others eat.  Any donation you would like to make, one time or monthly, 
would be greatly appreciated.  We will give them bread and tea morning and at lunch.


God is so great!! Thank you all so much for blessings us with your donations and prayers.

Love, Lois, Shad and Fitz


PS. Please enjoy the pictures of some of our US events.


If you have donations to send , send them either by Pay Pal or a check in the regular mail to 
Kenya Evangelical Mission, PO Box 70575, Henrico, VA 23255. Any questions or changes to 
the mailing lists can be sent to Sue Gravino at her email address of: suegravino@gmail.com, or 
you can email Lois Osborne directly at: hoytholo@gmail.com.
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